Laudato Si’ Reflection 

Updated July 8, 2023


I feel any reflection here will be constantly evolving and growing as the journey continues. 

I just got back from a pilgrimage to Assisi, Italy where I learned more about St. Francis, and it strengthened my own Franciscan values very much. St. Francis is known as the patron saint of the environment, and I very much feel connected to him this way. 

I am in formation to become a Secular Franciscan and see this as part of my Laudato Si’ journey too. As I continue on a path of ecological conversion, I will look for other ways to respond to the cries of the earth.

I will be implementing some new activities and changes with my seven goals plan. I know this will lead to meeting new people and new ideas that will add meaning and insight that will influence future endeavors.

I will continue to pray about my Laudato Si’ journey for guidance and will remain open-minded and flexible to change that I can make. 

I will commit to keeping my reflection and goals updated at least annually.
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